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Thursday 7 November 2024
Dear Parents

Come Learn With Me Arrangements: Autumn 2024

We are so excited to invite you into your child’s classroom for our Autumn Come Learn With Me
event, we hope you have diarised the dates published in last half term’s newsroundup. This event is
an opportunity for you to enjoy learning with your child and also to experience the curriculum in
action! This term the event will have an ‘Anti Racism’ focus.

Dates and times of the event:

Year group Date Time

Year 5 Monday 11 November 9:00 - 10:15

Year 1 & Year 3 Tuesday 12 November 2:10 - 3:25

AM Nursery, Year 2 & Year 6 Wednesday 13 November 9:00 - 10:15

Reception & PM Nursery Wednesday 13 November 2:10 - 3:25

Year 4 Thursday 14 November 2:10 - 3:25

The Autumn Come Learn With Me will be held in your child’s classroom.

Morning sessions (AM Nursery & Year 2):
● Parents should drop their children off as usual and wait outside the classroom
● At 9:00am you will enter through the outside door into your child’s classroom, picking up a

visitors sticker at the door
● At the end of the session, you will be accompanied through the school and out of the school

office by members of Grange Park staff.

Morning session (Year 5 & Year 6):
● Children should come in as usual
● At 9:00 am you will enter through the Year 5&6 Hub double doors where you will get a

visitors sticker. You will be directed straight to your child’s classroom
● At the end of the session, you will be released the same way you arrived, accompanied by

Grange Park staff.
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Afternoon session (Nursery PM) :
● At 2:05pm one member of nursery staff will open the side entrance on the path down to the

office.
● You will be given visitors stickers at the door, please ensure you have collected one.
● At the end of the session you will be able to take your child home with you.

Afternoon Session (Reception, Year 1, Year 3 & Year 4):
● At 2:00pm you will be let into the school through the top gate, please make your way down to

your child’s classroom outside door.
● At 2:10pm you will be let into your child’s classroom through the outside door.
● You will be given visitors stickers please ensure you have collected one.
● At the end of the session you will be able to take your child home with you.

Please also note the following organisational details to ensure safety for our children and smooth
running of the event:

● All parents should sign the class register and collect a visitor sticker on arrival.
● Parents should NOT use their mobile phones during the session as this is a teaching and

learning event, this includes outside the classroom in the corridors.
● Parents should use adult toilets only, and need to be accompanied by a staff member. They

should not take their own child to the toilet.
● If you need to move to another classroom in the school (because you have another child

taking part in CLWM at the same time) you will be escorted there with an additional adult in
the year group. For the safety of the children, please do not walk through the school
unaccompanied.

● If you need to leave early, you will be escorted through the office with an additional adult in
the year group. For the safety of the children, please do not walk through the school
unaccompanied.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


